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  A Natural History of the Fantastic Christopher
Stoll,2015-12-25 This 120-page artbook bestiary
includes the anatomy, behavior, and origins of
over 20 amazing fantasy creatures. Each
interconnected through a series of recorded
histories, myths, and first-hand encounters that
stress the value of exploration and curiosity in
the face of superstition.
  Things I Want To Say To My Students But I Can't
Teacher Appreciation,2019-05-02 This Wonderful
Sarcastic notebook / journal is an awesome teacher
gift under 10 dollars and it's the perfect way to
show your gratitude and how much your appreciate
you best teacher ever. The best thing about this
teacher notebook is it has a Convenient size to
take anywher, and it has 110 blank lined pages,
can be used as journal, notebook, planner or
doodle book. This funny teacher gifts is perfect
for: Teacher Retirement Gifts Teacher Appreciation
Gifts Teacher Thank You Gifts Teacher day gift and
many more...
  Butt Is It Art? Multiverse Books,2020-02-14 An
artistic anthology of butt, bottoms, and booties.
  All about Cookery Isabella Mary
Beeton,2016-10-04 All about cookery - a collection
of practical recipes, arranged in alphabetical
order and fully illustrated is an unchanged, high-
quality reprint of the original edition of 1887.
Hansebooks is editor of the literature on
different topic areas such as research and
science, travel and expeditions, cooking and
nutrition, medicine, and other genres.As a
publisher we focus on the preservation of
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historical literature.Many works of historical
writers and scientists are available today as
antiques only. Hansebooks newly publishes these
books and contributes to the preservation of
literature which has become rare and historical
knowledge for the future.
  The Galah Pauline Reilly,Mariyon Slany,1997-05
Beginners. Speed level 1 & 5 (50 wpm & 90 wpm).
Illustrated books which tell the life story of
Australian birds and animals. These books are
suitable for adults and teenagers as the language
is non patronising and informative.
  Russia Under the Old Regime Richard Pipes,1992
The author traces with compelling detail the
evolution of the Russian state, where the Tsar
claimed to own the land and its inhabitants as if
they were his own personal property. Professor
Pipes analyzes the political behavior of Russia's
peasantry, nobility and bourgeoisie as well as its
clergy, showing why none of them could limit the
absolute power of the state. He discusses how the
intelligentsia challenged the Tsars' power,
leading to increased repression and Russia's
development as a bureaucratic police state. This
sweeping epic brings Russia's turbulent history to
life and helps us better understand the roots of
modern Russia.
  Practical Finite Element Analysis Nitin S.
Gokhale,2008 Highlights of the book: Discussion
about all the fields of Computer Aided
Engineering, Finite Element Analysis Sharing of
worldwide experience by more than 10 working
professionals Emphasis on Practical usuage and
minimum mathematics Simple language, more than
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1000 colour images International quality printing
on specially imported paper Why this book has been
written ... FEA is gaining popularity day by day &
is a sought after dream career for mechanical
engineers. Enthusiastic engineers and managers who
want to refresh or update the knowledge on FEA are
encountered with volume of published books. Often
professionals realize that they are not in touch
with theoretical concepts as being pre-requisite
and find it too mathematical and Hi-Fi. Many a
times these books just end up being decoration in
their book shelves ... All the authors of this
book are from IITÂ€Â™s & IISc and after joining
the industry realized gap between university
education and the practical FEA. Over the years
they learned it via interaction with experts from
international community, sharing experience with
each other and hard route of trial & error method.
The basic aim of this book is to share the
knowledge & practices used in the industry with
experienced and in particular beginners so as to
reduce the learning curve & avoid reinvention of
the cycle. Emphasis is on simple language,
practical usage, minimum mathematics & no pre-
requisites. All basic concepts of engineering are
included as & where it is required. It is hoped
that this book would be helpful to beginners,
experienced users, managers, group leaders and as
additional reading material for university
courses.
  The Vegan Pantry Dunja Gulin,2014-02-13 This
comprehensive and inspiring cookery book is ideal
for anyone starting out on their vegan journey and
who is concerned about maintaining good health,
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the choice of dishes available, the vegan options
for entertaining friends at home, and
understanding vegan-friendly cooking. The book
starts with plenty of clear, accessible
information about key vegan ingredients, getting
all the essential vitamins and minerals on a vegan
diet, making clever substitutions, and how to make
and buy pantry basics that form the foundations of
many recipes in the book. There are 60 recipes
from creative chef, teacher, and nutritionist
Dunja Gulin—from tasty breakfast and brunch ideas
to simple, fun food for every day, such as rich
pasta sauces, spicy burgers with sweet potato
wedges, and versatile pizzas. Stylish dishes such
as warm spelt and asparagus salad, minestrone with
pearl barley, hazelnut panna cotta, and cheat’s
ice cream make vegan entertaining easy. Also
included are instructions on how to make
nutritious nut milks and cheeses so that vegans
don’t have to miss out on their dairy favorites.
  KHAGESVARA SUJITH SUKUMAR,2021-05-19 It is the
story of Yuga, a mysterious young warrior, who was
born and brought up in the forest. He lives with
his Guru who tries to save the hidden secrets of
the Shatapatha Kingdom from the followers of
Darkness. Their ancestors are afraid of the
rebirth of the Shadow of Darkness Lord in the
future. Aryan is the king of their kingdom, who is
wise and generous. He and his protectors begin
their Tapasya to please their creator, ‘Garuda -
The King of Birds' for grace and to defend them
from the followers of Lord Darkness. The Creator
pleases and boon them with the hidden secrets, and
also, reminds them to do some karma so that they
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can own the hidden secrets. In the middle of a
battle, the Shatapathans find one of their
protectors who had disappeared with King Aryan for
so many years. The protector sends Yuga with them.
It’s a journey of Yuga exploring the hidden
secrets.
  The Futurist Cookbook Filippo Tommaso
Marinetti,2014-05-01 Both madcap cookbook and
manifesto on Futurism, Marinetti's exuberant and
entertaining book has been described as one of
'the best artistic jokes of the century' No other
cultural force except the early twentieth-century
avant-garde movement Futurism has produced a
provocative work about art disguised as an easy-
to-read cookbook. Part manifesto, part artistic
joke, Fillippo Marinetti's The Futurist Cookbook
is a collection of recipes, experiments,
declamations and allegorical tales. Here are
recipes for ice cream on the moon; candied
atmospheric electricities; nocturnal love feasts;
sculpted meats. Marinetti also sets out his
argument for abolishing pasta as ill-suited to
modernity, and advocates a style of cuisine that
will increase creativity. Although at times
betraying its author's nationalistic sympathies,
The Futurist Cookbook is funny, provocative,
whimsical, disdainful of sluggish traditions and
delighted by the velocity and promise of
modernity. Filippo Tommaso Marinetti was born in
1876 to Italian parents and grew up in Alexandria,
Egypt, where he was nearly expelled from his
Jesuit school for championing scandalous
literature. He then studied in Paris and obtained
a law degree in Italy before turning to
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literature. In 1909 he wrote the infamous Futurist
Manifesto, which championed violence, speed and
war, and proclaimed the unity of art and life.
Marinetti's life was fraught with controversy: he
fought a duel with a hostile critic, was subject
to an obscenity trial, and was a staunch supporter
of Italian Fascism. Alongside his literary
activities, he was a war correspondent during the
Italo-Turkish War and served on the Eastern Front
in World War II, despite being in his sixties. He
died in 1944. 'A paean to sensual freedom,
optimism and childlike, amoral innocence ... it
has only once been answered, by Aldous Huxley's
Brave New World' Lesley Chamberlain
  God Complex Vol. 1: Dogma Paul
Jenkins,2018-07-18 A young forensics investigator
finds his worldview turned upside down when a
bizarre religious triple homicide introduces him
to the Rulers, godlike beings who have ruled
humanity since the dawn of time. From writer PAUL
JENKINS (SPAWN: RESURRECTION, The Inhumans, Marvel
Knights: Sentry) and artist HENDRY PRASETYA
(Mighty Morphin Power Rangers), GOD COMPLEX: DOGMA
is a unique spin on ancient mythology with a focus
on one manÍs journey of faith. Collects GOD
COMPLEX #1-6
  American Like Me America Ferrera,2019-09-03
INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER From award-
winning actress and political activist America
Ferrera comes a vibrant and varied collection of
first-person accounts from prominent figures about
the experience of growing up between cultures.
America Ferrera has always felt wholly American,
and yet, her identity is inextricably linked to
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her parents’ homeland and Honduran culture.
Speaking Spanish at home, having Saturday-morning-
salsa-dance-parties in the kitchen, and eating
tamales alongside apple pie at Christmas never
seemed at odds with her American identity. Still,
she yearned to see that identity reflected in the
larger American narrative. Now, in American Like
Me, America invites thirty-one of her friends,
peers, and heroes to share their stories about
life between cultures. We know them as actors,
comedians, athletes, politicians, artists, and
writers. However, they are also immigrants,
children or grandchildren of immigrants,
indigenous people, or people who otherwise grew up
with deep and personal connections to more than
one culture. Each of them struggled to establish a
sense of self, find belonging, and feel seen. And
they call themselves American enthusiastically,
reluctantly, or not at all. Ranging from the
heartfelt to the hilarious, their stories shine a
light on a quintessentially American experience
and will appeal to anyone with a complicated
relationship to family, culture, and growing up.
  Cables, Volume 1 Big Sky Knitting Designs,Janet
Szabo,2007-07
  A Log Cabin Notebook Mary Ellen
Hopkins,1991-09-01
  All the Women in My Family Sing Deborah
Santana,2018 An anthology [of prose and poetry]
documenting the experiences of women of color at
the dawn of the twenty-first century ... whose
topics range from the pressures of being the vice-
president of a Fortune 500 Company, to escaping
the killing fields of Cambodia, to the struggles
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inside immigration, identity, romance, and self-
worth--Amazon.com.
  The Techniques of Ship Modelling Gerald A.
Wingrove,1974
  Burnished Rows of Steel Jeremy Davies,2016-01-05
Most who read the Declaration of Independence find
three foundational liberties promised to our
citizens: life, liberty, and the pursuit of
happiness. An increasing number of citizens seem
to be discovering the fourth: the right to alter
or abolish a form of government that leads
invariably to tyranny. Since leaving the military
and his security contracting work behind, Dave has
been preparing himself for the time when
exercising the right to alter or abolish may
become necessary. When he is approached on behalf
of some powerful men who are prepared to risk
their fortune to strike a blow against the
political tyranny embodied by the president, Dave
is prepared to accept the role of assassin. As he
prepares to accept the mission of a lifetime, an
alternate narrative begins to unfold. He struggles
to discover whether the hit will be on behalf of a
besieged gun maker or whether it has been
orchestrated by members of the president’s own
party, who feel that his death would rescue the
chances of their party heading into an election.
As the motive becomes clear, so does Dave’s course
of action. He is caught in a race against time to
thwart their plans, not for the leader of a
country but for the life of a friend.
  Asian Americans William Dudley,1997 An anthology
of articles on the laws and attitudes towards
Asian-Americans throughout the history of the
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United States including Chinese, Japanese,
Filipinos, and Koreans.
  Bolt Action: Battleground Europe Warlord
Games,2014-11-18 Take the fight to the enemy with
this new theatre book for Bolt Action. From the D-
Day landings to the final battle for Berlin, this
volume gives players everything they need to focus
their gaming on these final campaigns in the ETO.
Scenarios and special rules offer something for
all Bolt Action players, regardless of the armies
they collect.
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